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Genetic Diversity in the Endangered American Chestnut 
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Department of Biological Sciences 
721  Rieveschl 
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Project Description 
 
Topics of research for summer 2006 include: 1.  Exploring genetic diversity in 

wild and bred populations of the endangered American chestnut.  The goal is to 
contribute to an understanding of how best to reintroduce newly developed, chestnut-
blight-resistant strains back to the forests of North America to preserve maximum genetic 
diversity.  2.  Computer modeling of different reintroduction plans will be conducted to 
determine which are best for preserving genetic diversity.  This is an opportunity to learn 
some basics of population genetics theory, basic techniques for the extraction, 
manipulation, and analysis of DNA, and to develop computer programming and/or 
analysis skills. 
 


